DAVID I. WEPRIN

COUNCIL MEMBER
23** DISTRICT QUEENS

DISTRICT OFFICE 205-07 HILL SIDE AVENUE HOLLIS, NEW YORK 11423 (718) 465-8202 FAX (718) 776-2302

CITY HALL OFFICE
250 BROADWAY, ROOM 1875
NEW YORK, NY 10007
(212) 788-6984
FAX (212) 608-6382



THE COUNCIL OF THE CITY OF NEW YORK **CHAIR**

FINANCE

COMMITTEES

CONTRACTS

CULTURAL AFFAIRS, LIBRARIES & INTERNATIONALINTERGROUP RELATIONS

ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT

IMMIGRATION

RULES, PRIVILEGES & ELECTIONS

SMALL BUSINESS

August 8, 2007

Sean M. Walsh, President Queens Civic Congress, Inc. P.O. Box 238 Flushing, NY 11363

Dear Mr. Walsh, Scq.

I am writing in regards to the platform CIVIC 2030 from the Queens Civic Congress. After reviewing the platform, I would like to voice my utmost support for CIVIC 2030.

It is truly wonderful to view a platform that not on resolves current problems, but addresses future endeavors and concerns as well. There is no aspect of this proposal with which I do not offer my complete support. CIVIC 2030 provides concrete steps in maintaining the quality of life within the city, as well as steps to sustain its economic resilience. Furthermore, CIVIC 2030 addresses and improves upon the work of past proposals by dealing with the existing conditions within the city.

I appreciate your work on CIVIC 2030. This proposal is truly a testament to the dedication and determination of yourself and the Queens Civic Congress. If I can be of any further assistance on this matter, please feel free to contact my office in the future.

Sincerely,

David I. Weprin
Council Member 2

Council Member, 23rd District

Chair, Finance

DIW: sh